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Track Day

Just a reminder that we are still in need of
many volunteers to help with our Track Day
K events on Friday, May 20. If you, or anyone you
o e know can help that day, please go to our Sign
Up Genius on the school website. If you can
sign up by Monday, May 16, we can then look
for more helpers if needed.

Upcoming Events

May 11 - Vision Screening

May 13 - 15 - Lutheran Pioneers Spring Campout at Peshtigo State Forest
May 20 - Track Day

May 23 - CEA Meeting - 6:30 pm

May 26 - 4K & 8th Grade Graduation Service - 6:30 pm (3K - 8 sing)

May 27 - Last Day of School/School Picnic - Dismissal at Noon

Ma'ams with Muffins - Thank You

A huge thank you to everyone who came to our Ma'ams with Muffins morning last
Thursday. It was wonderful seeing so many ladies enjoying a muffin with their students
at St. John. A tremendous thank you to our CEA and Jody Sobeck for organizing this
event and to her helpers Becky Rohde, Katie Brown and Hanna Maedke. We are so

blessed to have your amazing support.



Hot Lunch
This week’s hot lunch will be chicken patty sandwiches provided by Nathan Sargent for

his birthday. The cost is $2.00 per person.

Vision Screening

Thank you to the Peshtigo Lions Club for conducting the vision screening for our
students today. We are grateful for this valuable service to our school. A copy of the
results will be sent home with your child today. If there is a follow up eye exam

recommended, it will be found in red at the top of the summary sheet.

Volunteer Drivers

Please see the attached letter from Pastor Sargent regarding the possibility of having

volunteer drivers for school field trips next year.

CEA Meeting
The CEA will hold one more meeting before the end of this school year on Monday, May

23 at 6:30 pm. All parents are members of the Christian Education Association and are

encouraged to attend these valuable meetings.

Mission Offering

% Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

The Antiqch Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid
Foundation ’

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our
sister churches throughout the world. The project we have
chosen our offering to support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s
mission offering was $56. Our total semester offering is $422.75. Mission offerings
will be collected on Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you for your
heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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Dear Parents,

For the upcoming school year, 2022-2023, we will be planning a number of field trips.
The Department of Public Instruction (DPI) requires us to either use a certified bus
company for our transportation, or we can use teacher and/or parent transportation, if
those drivers have State approved background checks.

All of our staff at the school have already completed these background checks.

We, however, are looking for parent volunteers who would be interested in helping to
drive for some of the smaller group field trips. To be able to do this, you would have to
have a background check done. The cost of this would be covered by the school.

If you are willing to help out with being a volunteer driver this next school year, please
contact the school for further information by June 15. All background checks need to
be completed before July 1, 2022.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve.
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Pastor Daniel Sargent
Acting Principal
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